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August 20, 1985 *
,

United States Nuclear Regulatory Co m ission g ygg
Director - Division of Rules and Records gg.

Office of Administration

["[,h*[f]Washington, D.C. 20555
ATTN: Mr. Joseph Tilton

,d t-p 7-ts
Dear Mr. Tilton:

Envirotronics, Inc. is requesting a copy of the approved operational nuclear
license for Nuclear Metals, Inc., 2229 Phin Street, Concord,tu. .

This request for license is under the Freedom of Information Act, 10CFR, part
number 9.

The reason for this request is to evaluate the depth and format of a defense
ordnance manufacturer licensing requirements, since Envirotronics is evaluating
the possibilities of entering the field of nuclear ordnance.

Your help in obtaining this information would be greatly appreciated.

Very truly yours,

ENVIROTRONICS, INC.

N' 's e /!ca) "

Michael F. Crook
Director of Program Management
& Marketing
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